
To the Committee and whom it may concern

re the expansion and extension of the use of nuclear power in Australia, particularly for 
the generation of electricity.

It is my intention as a citizen of Australia, through this submission, to express my 
wholehearted support of the use of nuclear facilities. I have no concerns re development 
or ongoing operation of said facilities.
As a Nation I feel we have the knowledge and ability and good commonsense to manage 
this, for the betterment of all Citizens.

Murray Morris 
Victoria
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